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January 26th, 1926.

Dr. A. T. Bazin,
Medical Apts Building,
Cor. Guy & Sherbrooke Sts., 
Montreal.

My dear Dr. Bazin:-
I -have your letter of yesterday 

with reference to University information for the 
McGill Hews »

I appreciate fully the value of 
your suggestion and will see that hence forth each 
number of the Mews carries some authentic information 
of the nature you desire. Colonel Bovey of this 
office will assume the responsibility for handing on 
to Mr. MacDermot the official contribution of the 
University.

Yours faithfully,
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